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MARKETINGUPDATE

NO: CON-038 PRODUCT: XB4A/XB4B Board-to-FPC Connectors
DATE: April 2012 TYPE: Product Discontinuation

Omron Discontinues XB4A/ XB4B Board to FPC Connectors —
Effective March 31, 2013

Omron is discontinuing the XB4A/XB4B Series board to FPC connectors. There is no recommended replacement.
Discontinuation date is March 31, 2013.

Discontinued Part Numbers

XB4A series

Product discontinuation

XB4A-2435-D

XB4A-4035-D

XB4A-5035-D

XB4A-6035-D

XB4A-8035-D

XB4B series

Product discontinuation

XB4B-2435-D

XB4B-4035-D

XB4B-5035-D

XB4B-6035-D

XB4B-8035-D

* Sales teams should communicate this change with their OEM’s and CEM’s. For further technical support and any
questions, please communicate with Product Marketing.
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